
   

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
October 8, 2010 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Timothy Dwyer, Technical Director 
FROM:   Jonathan Plaue, DNFSB Site Representative 
SUBJECT:   LLNL Activity Report for Week Ending October 8, 2010 
 
 
The Site Representative was out of the office this week. 
 
DNFSB Staff Activity:  J. Anderson, J. Deplitch, and M. Helfrich were at the Laboratory this 
week to provide coverage of the Site Representative office, observe a meeting of the 
Requirements Analysis Working Group, and conduct a single day review of the drill and exercise 
program in the nuclear facilities. 
 


